
In 1995 Saint John Paul II wrote the encyclical Evangelium Vitae — “The Gospel of Life,” 
which reiterated the view of the Catholic Church on the value of life and warned against 

violating the sanctity of human life.  Join Fr. Thomas McCabe, a local Archdiocesan Priest,  
who will equip us with why this 25th Anniversary of this encyclical  

is more relevant today than ever before!

RESPECT LIFE
2020 Spring Workshop

June 12, 2020  |  9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. (optional Mass at 8:15 a.m.)
Annunciation Catholic Church
509 54th St. West, Minneapolis, MN 55419

Register now at archspm.org/respectlifewksp
Light refreshments will be served by the Annunciation Respect Life Group
Questions?  Contact Nancy Schulte Palacheck at schulten@archspm.org  
or 651.291.4489

MARRIAGE , FAMILY AND LIFE


